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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to lodge an objection to the proposed new boundaries for Bennelong that will remove 
Epping, North Epping and Carlingford from Bennelong.

Additionally I object to the proposal to split Epping between Parramatta and Berowra electorates.

To me it’s unacceptable that parts of our suburb will be split and represented at the Federal level by 
two different politicians.

My residence is on Norfolk Road, just outside the border of North Epping, considered as part of 
Epping. I often cross North Epping to make my entrance into Lane Cove National Park and enjoy 
the bushland walk which exits at Busaco Road in Marsfield. 

My commute to the city every day is made via the Metro line that passes through Macquarie 
University and onwards to the city via Chatswood.

To me, Epping is intricately connected eastward to Marsfield. It’s important to have a politician 
who understands and represents both areas under one electorate.

I have no connection with Parramatta or Berowra and the idea that a politician from those 
electorates would represent the interests of people living in my area of Epping is not acceptable.

Thankyou.
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